






Holiday giŌ giving ideas 
 
SomeƟmes we search for the perfect holiday or 
birthday giŌ to give to a special family member or 
friend but then find out that the person says he/
she already has everything he/she needs. Why not 
consider a donaƟon to People for Pets in honor 
of that special person in your life? It’s easy—just 
include a note with the person’s name and email 
or home address (if desired) and mail to People 
for Pets. Your special person(s) will receive a note 
leƫng them know you donated in their honor. 

Baxie 

G ene and Joan traveled from Illinois to adopt Baxie who was 
being fostered in Spencer. Baxter had been abused and 
needed a special family. Gene and Joan actually spent the 

weekend in a nearby hotel so they could visit him several times be-
fore returning with him to his forever home. He was only two when 
they adopted him and he is now 12. 

Thank you 
 

We have much to be thankful for this 
year at People for Pets: 

 
Thank you Jen Johnson for keeping 

our Facebook page very active. 
 

Thank you Max at Solutions for keep-
ing our website current. 

 
Thank you to Dyno’s in Spencer for 

providing gas for our van. 
 

Thank you to Candice Getting for 
donating from Modern Woodsmen 

matching funds. 
 

Thank you to United Way of Spencer. 
 

Thank you to the Spencer YMCA for 
the use of their pool for the annual 

Doggy Dip. 
 

Thank you to all of you who donated 
so we could purchase a new furnace 
and a heater for the dog kennels as 
well as add electricity to our “can 

counting” building so we don’t freeze 
while sorting cans. Thanks also to 

those who donated cans and bottles. 
 

We wish all of you 
a happy and safe 
holiday season! 

Lola Bean is enjoying a nap. 
She is precious. 
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People for Pets information 
For more informaƟon on our animals available for adopƟon, 
giŌ giving or Trust opƟons and volunteer possibiliƟes, you can 
contact us several ways. 
 
• Visit our website at www.peopleforpets.org. 
• Visit our Facebook page People for Pets (in Spencer Iowa). 
• Call us at 712-580-2738 
 
To make a tax deducƟble donaƟon you can send a check, 
payable to:  
People for Pets 
2312 Highway Blvd. 
Spencer, IA 51301 



Archie—adopted from People for Pets 
with Tivona.  

O ften we are asked, “Do people keep in touch with your 
shelter after they adopt an animal?” The answer is a 
resounding YES! People keep in touch with us for years 

by sending messages and pictures. It means a lot to us to re-
ceive these updates and helps us keep 
going to rescue even more knowing we 
can make a difference in the lives of 
abandoned animals. 

Happy Tails—Families keep in touch with P4P for life 

Just wanted to share a Birthday 
Photo of our Skippy. He turned 6 
on Monday March 16th. We adopted 
Skippy from P4P about 5 years ago. 
He is an amazing boy. Though he 
loves both my husband and me, he is 
definitely my boy. He follows me eve-
rywhere and seems to feel it is his job 
to be my protector at all times.  
 
He has mellowed quite a bit as he 
reaches middle age, but he is still al-
ways ready to run, play and go for 
walks. He is also just a big goofball 
and makes me laugh all the time. Just 
wanted to say thanks for keeping our 
boy safe until he found his forever 
home. He is such a good boy! 

Leslie and Mike McCardell 

Pete and his owner celebrate Pete’s 9th birth-
day earlier this year in style! Pete could not 
believe his eyes when his Dad showed him 
the special dinner being prepared! Pete and 
his Dad live in New York. 

Bosley came to P4P because his “owner” wanted to 
euthanize him. He is now living the good life with his Mom 
and Dad and has become very bonded with his sister, an 
older Beagle named Kisses. 

Bubba is as beauƟful as ever! Adopted  
in 2008, he lives in Wisconsin with his 

three other “brothers”. Bubba is 11 
years old now and sƟll runs like a  

puppy in his yard. He loves to sleep 
upside down on the couch at night 

with his paws poinƟng upward. 
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L ucy and Lincoln are doing 
great in their Ohio home. They 
were adopted from People for 

Pets seven years ago. Boy how time flies! Their owner, Kim, sent in 
this update earlier this year. 
 
We can't believe they just turned 7 (earlier this year). They are both 
wonderful dogs. Lincoln is a very big, laid back, lazy dog. Lucy loves 
people and always wants tons of attention. Lincoln is happy to fol-
low you around outside. Lucy still needs to be contained in our now 
fenced in back yard due to her constant need to run. They have both 
had surgery for both of their ACLs.  
 
They love subzero weather and will go outside and lay and play in 
the snow all day long. They are very hairy in the winter but in the 
summer I clip them because their coats are so thick and hot. Lucy 
becomes a yellow lab and Lincoln looks like a Great Dane! 

Saving Oz 
 
A beauƟful liƩle boy named Oz came to us as an 
owner surrender. He apparently didn't care for 
the couple’s new baby. He was  then adopted 
but returned. You see Oz has a bit of an aƫtude! 
He wants to be held and played with on "his" 
Ɵme. Needless to say, he has been the resident 
office dog for a year. 
 
Things changed drasƟcally on August 4th when 
he was aƩacked by a large dog who had dug un-
der the fence. Oz was in very bad shape. He was 
rushed to the vet and remained there for nearly 
a week. The vet said that he would never walk 
again. 
 
Well, People for Pets volunteers and staff don't 
like the word never! Oz underwent acupuncture 
treatments twice a week for two months. He has 
now regained strength in his back legs and is 
working on his front legs. His determinaƟon has 
been an inspiraƟon to all of us here at People for 
Pets. You see, saving Oz didn't depend on the 
cost or the paƟence needed to care for him. Sav-
ing Oz has been an ongoing act of love by all the 
staff and volunteers who help him eat, drink, and 
take him outside for a walk. 
 
That is what People for Pets staff and volunteer 
do … we paƟently care for and love our pets unƟl 
their forever homes can be found.  

Lucy and Lincoln seven years later 

J ack lives in Wisconsin with Bubba as one 
of his brothers. He was adopted in 2009 
from P4P. Jack loves to play ball in the 

yard which is a pretty big deal since he did not 
know how to play at first. He is a big snuggle 
dog—lays upside down in your arms like a baby 
when it is time to go to sleep. He has impeccable 
hearing—he can be in another room but when 
that cookie bone jar opens he is the first guy to 
come running! 
 

Jack  

 People for Pets  •  December 2015 Page Six    

Visit www.peopleforpets.org to view our animals available for adoption. 


